
 
 
 
TO: Board of Education 
 
CC: Kevin Polston, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Marcus Bradstreet, District Title IX Coordinator 
 
RE: Title IX 2019 Reports 
 
DATE: 6/4/2019 
 
In compliance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the District does not 
discriminate on the basis of sex in the educational programs and activities which it operates, 
and in coordination with the Kent Intermediate School District (KISD), the district has completed 
a compliance audit for the required deadlines in 2019. 
Title IX Verification of Forms 
 
Three components of the compliance audit were performed. 

1. Student Interest Survey (due every three years, last completed by GLPS June 2016) 
2. Annual Compliance Report (due every August, last completed by GLPS August 2018) 
3. Gender Equity Compliance Audit (due every five years, last completed by GLPS June 

2014) 
All three components had 2019 due dates and results of all three audits can be found below: 

1. Student Interest Survey Results 
2. Annual Compliance Report 
3. Gender Equity Compliance Audit Coaches Surveys/Findings Results Memo 

 
Based on information collected and reported to the KISD, the Title IX Coordinators of 
Godfrey-Lee Public Schools find that the district is in compliance with all standards required by 
State and KISD measurements.  This information will also be available to the public on our 
website at  http://www.godfrey-lee.org/title-ix.html 
 
The Board of Education is asked to approve the information above for compliance standards. 
 
Marcus Bradstreet 
-District Title IX Coordinator 
 
John Cain 
-Lee High School Title IX Coordinator 
 
Jason Faasse 
-Athletic Director 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lm10DT1q5fMr8ypwTTpgrw9UrTBUD1am
http://phpq.kentisd.org/stats.php?sid=645
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1NM2OB1TeZ_bIE59z3lQOe9LP2IGXvbgE
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1o-zWaYoK1LrmGMR_IZditPtiyexQBa674ZUzPJKgnUc
http://www.godfrey-lee.org/title-ix.html

